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I must bring to your kind attention that the among the people of sydney who 
use the everyday transport services, there is a group of people called the 
"students". This group is further divided into two subgroups, namely, 
"LOCAL students" & "INTERNATIONAL students". 
It's a pity on the international students that they do not have the luxury 
of CONCESSIONS while travelling. 
 
If the prices are to be increased, at least there should be Fair Dinkum 
policy towards the students.  They are already paying DOUBLE the amount 
they should be paying. 
 
 
Thanks for the consideration 
varun 


